
 

 

Friday, 24 September 2021 

Re: Year 11 ‘Study Hall’ - Information 
 
Dear families, 
  
It was lovely to see some of you at our Year 11 Partnership Evening on Thursday evening and I wanted 
to follow up with some of the requested information. We are very much looking forward to working 
closely with you to ensure your child achieves their very best over the coming months. 
 
In order to provide our Year 11 pupils with the best chance of achieving their potential this year we 
are relaunching ‘Study Hall’ on Tuesday 28th September.  
  
Organisation 
 
Year 11 Study Hall will take place over three days of the week from 3:15pm - 4:15pm. 

 
 Tuesdays: Science/ Option subjects (excluding Arts subjects)  
 Wednesdays: English and Maths:  
 Thursdays: Practical Option subjects (Technologies & Creative Arts)  

 

LRC - Private silent study  
MB07 - Group study  
Mezzanine – 1 to 1 Study with a member of staff 
Practical Areas - Practical subject teachers will work with pupils in their classrooms. 
 
A member of staff will be supervising sessions at all times. 
 
Registration 
  
Students will registered via a google sheet which will be available on entry.  
  
Resources 

 
There will be boxes for each subject placed in the LRC for Year 11 pupils to use as they need. Teachers 
from different departments will be providing suitable subject specific revision resources needed for 
Year 11.  

 
If you have any questions please get in touch.   
 
  
Theo Conway Allen  Lisa Norman 
Head of Year 11   Pastoral Support Y11 
Leytonstone School  Leytonstone School 

 

 
“Invest in the best” 


